Gentet, Matthias

From: DONNA KING < I

Sent: 18 May 2016 18:00

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: re; planning application for air condioner vent outside 25 Rochester Square
Hi Matthias,

| spoke to your colleague who recommended | send you an email as I've been sent a consultation request form for next doer's
proposal.

| just moved to 26A Rochester Road, mainly because it's a conservation area and it's important for it to be treated as such in
regards to noise pollution.

Air conditioning condenser units are extremely noisy and | would very much be against having to hear its awful sound next door.

Very much against.

Many thanks for your time,




